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Measuring 

Not only did we measure our bean plants we 

also had a go at measuring a range of objects 

in the classroom. Everyone could compare and 

order different items by 

length. Some children 

were even able to use a 

ruler and metre stick   

independently. Great 

work! 

Planting 

 

We have looked more closely at the         

lifecycle of a plant this week. 

 

We found out that our bean plants will 

flower before producing the pod containing 

the beans. We hope we will be able to bring 

these new beans home to plant in order to 

continue the lifecycle.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children were great at planting, we 

definitely have some budding gardeners 

amongst us. 

Week beginning 18th May... 

 

Monday: Library books  

Tuesday: Forest schools pm 

Wednesday: PE kit. Show and Tell am 

Thursday: Maths Challenge homework           

collected in today 

Friday: Maths/Art day. No stay and play this 

week. Break up for half term 22nd May 

Please remember to bring your book bag into 

school and keep it in your drawer. 

 
 

 

 

What are we doing next week..? 
 

 We will continue our work on Jack and the 

Beanstalk. This week we are going to re-tell 

the story using pictures and will have a go at 

writing our own versions of the story. 

 

In maths we are continuing our investigation 

of measures. This time focusing on weight and 

capacity. We will also look closely at patterns.   

WOW slips 

 

Thank you so much for completing the 

WOW slips for us this week, they have 

been coming in thick and fast. 

 

We have found out lots of things about the 

amazing children in class 1… Serbian        

dancing, reading on sight, counting in 5’s, 

performing in shows—Fantastic! 

 


